EX88. Gaelic Language Plan

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s Services
which provided, as an appendix, the second iteration of Falkirk’s draft Gaelic
Language Plan for submission to Bord na Gaidhlig prior to public
consultation.

All local authorities and public bodies were legally required to create a
Gaelic Language Plan which would be reviewed every 5 years resulting in
the adoption of a new plan. The plan outlined how the Council would
support and increase Gaelic language and culture.

The first iteration of the plan had been implemented in March 2013 and the
second iteration was due for approval by Bord na Gaidhlig on 5 March
2018. Following approval of the plan by Bord na Gaidhlig a 6 week
public consultation.

Decision

The Executive agreed the Falkirk draft Gaelic Language Plan.



